
 

 

 

 

Office 

March was another great month for Monkey Puzzle Greenford, 

with so many celebrations and fun filled activities down at the 

nursery. The children really loved every day and it was great to 

see parents getting  involved as well. 

 

March 17th saw our very first Ofsted Inspection! The Inspection 

went really well and everyone was on top form especially the 

children!  We are so proud of everyone! 

 

The Ofsted inspector was very complimentary in her closing  

feedback, in particular about the parents she spoke to. As always, 

thank you so much for your kind support. We never take it for 

granted. 

This  month we supported Red Nose day with our very own 

nursery activities! As with all  charities, the red nose  foundation 

do an amazing job raising money for this  worthwhile cause.  

 

We were delighted to help and raised a grand total of £75. Thank 

you so much for all your kind donations.  

 

Supporting Charities 

Dates for your Diary! 

• Friday 7th April (Good Friday) – Nursery Closed 

 

• Monday  10th April (Easter Monday) - Nursery Closed 

 

• Tuesday 11th April (Inset Day) - Nursery Closed 

 

• Wednesday 12th April - Nursery Open 



 

 

St David’s Day  

The children learnt about St. David, The Patron Saint of Wales. St David’s Day traditional festivities include 

wearing daffodils and leeks which are recognised symbols of Wales and St. David.  We love to give children 

the opportunities to learn about other cultures and festivals. 

Pre-school / Toddlers 



 

 

World Book Day! 

The children and the Team had so much fun reading books together, bringing stories alive and role playing 

whilst celebrating World Book Day.   



 

 

Holi 

The children enjoyed the fun activities based around the colourful Holi festival which marks the end of  Winter & the 

start of Spring. It is a festival of colours, with dancing, singing, throwing powder paints &and coloured  water. The 

children enjoyed getting involved.  



 

 

Mother’s Day Stay and Play Session  

It was wonderful to welcome mummies at our Mother’s Day stay and play session. It was lovely to see you 

join in with all the activities and the children were so proud to show you around their second home. 


